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COMMUNICATION DATED 16 MAY 2002 FROM 
THE PERMANENT MISSION OF POLAND TO 

THE INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY REGARDING  
AMENDMENTS TO ARTICLES VI AND XIV OF THE STATUTE OF  

THE AGENCY 

 The Director General has received a Note Verbale dated 16 May 2002 from the 
Permanent Mission of Poland to the Agency and, as requested therein, the Note Verbale is 
attached hereto for the information of Member States. 
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Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland 

to the United Nations Office and 
the International Organizations in 
Vienna 

No. 53/2002 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland to the United Nations Office and the 
International Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the Director General of the 
International Atomic Energy Agency at Vienna and has the honour to inform that the Polish 
Minister of Foreign Affairs, by personal note No DT 2111-3-200 dated 15 October 2001, has 
informed the Government of the United States as depositary of the IAEA Statute, that Poland has 
completed ratification procedure of the amendments to Article VI (GC (43) RES/1) and the 
paragraph A of Article XIV (GC (43) RES/8) of the IAEA Statute. 

The Government of the Republic of Poland kindly requests the Director General of the 
International Atomic Energy Agency to circulate the texts of this Note to all Members States 
for their information. 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland avails itself of this opportunity to 
renew to the Director General of the International Atomic Energy Agency at Vienna the assurances 
of its highest consideration. 

 
 
 
 

Vienna, 16 May 2002 

 

Director General 
of the International Atomic Energy 
Agency at Vienna 
Vienna 




